
April 9, l998 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

  

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance 

Item RM -W-8020 - Proposed Revisions to Articles of Agreement of the National Workers Compensation 
Reinsurance Pool 

  

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance has approved a proposal to 
revise the Articles of Agreement of the National Workers Compensation Reinsurance Pool to enable 
increased flexibility of the reinsurance mechanism. 

The attached Filing Memorandum describes the amendments. 

Changes proposed by the captioned Item have been approved to become effective April 1, 1998. 

  

Very truly yours, 

  

Jerry G. Hamrick 

Workers Compensation Manager 

  

JGH:lm 

Enclosure 

C-98-1 


